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Dear Chris, 

  

Eni Trading & Shipping SpA welcomes National Grid's decision to select PRISMA as their preferred choice of Joint 

Capacity Booking Platform in preparation for implementation of the CAM requirement to sell cross-border 

capacity on a bundled basis.   It seems natural that NG will join PRISMA considering that most European TSOs 

are already PRISMA shareholders and that NG interconnected TSO neighbors: IUK, BBL and Gaslink  are also 

considering joining the PRISMA platform. 

  

Kind Regards, 

  

  

Anna Shrigley 
Transportation Manager 
Eni Trading & Shipping S.p.A (London branch) 
Acting as agent on behalf of Eni UK Limited 
123 Buckingham Palace Road 
London 
SW1W 9SL                                                  
Tel:  +44 (0)207 863 3651 
Fax: +44 (0)207 344 6088 
e-mail: anna.shrigley@eni.com 
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